
General PTA Meeting
Announcements

October 13, 2020



Communications/Membership

Join our Woodlin listserv to stay informed
woodlinpta.org/join-the-listserv/

Bookmark our website for updates and info
woodlinpta.org/

Become a PTA Member woodlinpta.org/pta-
membership/

http://woodlinpta.org/join-the-listserv/
http://woodlinpta.org/
http://woodlinpta.org/pta-membership/


After-school Clubs

• Woodlin PTA is working with Little Scholars - a national 
company that is offering enrichment across the country

• PTA-sponsored after-school clubs will include:
○ Online live clubs
○ Asynchronous A-Ha kits

(We will offer scholarships for both options)

• Please complete the Parent Survey by October 19.
https://forms.gle/2bM8HyLZyrUqm91i7



Yard Signs and Spirit Gear Sales

$8 each.  Available for pick up at Dash T-Shirt 
Distribution Day—Saturday, October 17 (10am-2pm)

Buy online at
http://woodlinpta.org/2020/09/woodlin-yard-signs/

Free delivery within 20910 ZIP Code

Spirit Gear Sales End on 
Sunday, Oct. 18th
https://pogo.undergroundshirts.com/collections/
woodlin-wizards

http://woodlinpta.org/2020/09/woodlin-yard-signs/
https://pogo.undergroundshirts.com/collections/woodlin-wizards


Fundraising News and Events

Fenwick Beer & Wine
Fundraising Day 

Sunday, October 18th, 
12pm-7pm

Support a local business 
and Woodlin PTA gets 

10% of proceeds!



Fundraising News and Events

Safe School Picture Day
with GLIMMER IMAGES

Wed. 11/4
Woodlin parent and professional 

photographer Elisse Lassiter is 
offering contactless picture day 

for Woodlin students on 
Wednesday November 4th and 
will donate 10% of proceeds to 

the PTA!

Book your appointment here:
https://glimmerimages.as.me/Silver-Spring-

Woodlin-Fundraiser

https://glimmerimages.as.me/Silver-Spring-Woodlin-Fundraiser


Dash of Runaway Wizards| October 23rd

Virtual Community-Building & Fundraising Event
• Community-Building

• Week of October 19 build up to virtual Dash on October 23

• Promote on Social Media #WoodlinDash

• Weekly Class Prizes

• T-shirts for all!  Pick up at Woodlin October 17 10am-2pm

• Wizard Scavenger Hunt - kicking off after school on October 23 until 
Nov 1 

• Fundraising

• Pledgestar Fundraising - Update on Individual Fundraising

• Send request for donations to family, friends and neighbors



Volunteers Needed!



Room Parents

• Room parents will plan class celebrations at the end of October and for 
Valentine’s Day and have often organized teacher gifts.

• Harvest parties are scheduled for October 30th and will be planned in 
conjunction with the classroom teachers.

• If you’d like to be a room parent, contact Beth Jordan at 
bethjordansiirila@gmail.com 

• As of 10/17, we still need room parents for Williams, Bossi, 
Popdan, Richardson, Keller, and Hitchcock.



Reflections Coordinator

I Matter Because.../Yo Importo Porque…

Art-in-education program sponsored by National PTA

6 categories: visual art, photography, literature/creative writing, film/video, 
music composition, and dance choreography.

The school coordinator would announce the information about 
participation, register our school, facilitate the judging of school 
entries, and forward the top three in each discipline to MCCPTA by 
the 2nd week of December.



Coordinator for Arts Residencies

● Past years, Imagination Stage and Shakespeare Theatre have 
come in and worked with students.

● Any program would look different this year.

● Writers or poets, storytelling, visual arts, theater, improv, ...



Auction Team

• We are looking for as many people as possible to help solicit 
auction donations throughout the fall and winter. Just a 
couple of hours a month, starting soon. 

• Sending letters and emails, making phone calls--all contact 
would be socially distant and on your own schedule! 

• To volunteer or donate an item or service, please email Julie 
Petruzzi at jpetruzzi02@gmail.com


